Gradual resumption of FSD public
education programmes

In view of the stabilised epidemic situation, the public education
programmes (excluding training courses or visits to be held at fire stations
and ambulance depots) of the Fire Services Department will gradually resume
starting from today (June 19). Special arrangements will be made pursuant to
the Prevention and Control of Disease (Prohibition on Group Gathering)
Regulation (Cap 599G).

For enquiries, please call 2197 3699 (fire safety public education) or
2197 3600 (ambulance service public education) during office hours.
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